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On December 8, 2021, Public Policy & Advocacy Director Karen Horn and VLCT President

Jessie Baker wrote to Rep. Jill Krowinski, Speaker of the House, and Sen. Becca Balint,

Senate President Pro Tem, regarding the recruitment and retention crisis that Vermont’s

municipal law enforcement agencies face. One day later, they sent a similar letter to Governor

Phil Scott.

Click the links below to read the letters.

Attachments

2021-12-08-legislative-law-enforcement-recruitment-krowinski-balint.pdf

2021-12-09-law-enforcement-recruitment-letter-scott.pdf

https://www.vlct.org/news/law-enforcement-agencies-recruitment-and-retention-crisis
https://www.vlct.org/news/law-enforcement-agencies-recruitment-and-retention-crisis
https://www.vlct.org/sites/default/files/uploads/2021-12-08-legislative-law-enforcement-recruitment-krowinski-balint.pdf
https://www.vlct.org/sites/default/files/uploads/2021-12-09-law-enforcement-recruitment-letter-scott.pdf

